
 
Memo No.07/ALLO/2024                                                Date: 10/06/2024 
 

To  
The Director of Land Records & Surveys, 
& 
Jt. Land Reforms Commissioner, West Bengal, 
Survey Building, 
35, Gopal Nagar Road, 
Kolkata - 700027. 
  

 
Subject: Transfer of Revenue Officers in the ISU from A & 
B zone districts of West Bengal 

 
Respected Sir, 
 After the Election 2024, as the cadre of the ISU are about to resume its normal 
duties, it is most urgently felt that the pending transfers of ROs from A & B zone needs 
to be brought to your immediate attention. 
 Several ROs, who are posted in A&B zones, are waiting for transfer to their 
respective home districts/ home zones. Obviously, due to elections, the matter has not 
been pressed to the authority. 
 Hence, on behalf of our beloved association I earnestly urge to kindly take up the 
matter at the earliest. 
 Seeking audience in person.  
  With regards 
                                                             

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 

Krishanu Deb 

General Secretary 


